
 

 
March 30, 2020 
 
Dear Triway Families, 
 
Today, at Governor DeWine’s press conference, the decision was made to close all K-12 schools 
through May 1st. At that time, the Governor will reevaluate the plan for the remainder of the school year. As a school 
district, we understand the immense burden this places on families. Although this announcement provides new 
information, there are still a number of unknowns. We are working diligently to provide answers to the many 
questions. A Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document will be posted on our website, 
http://www.triway.k12.oh.us/covid-19​, and will be updated as we have answers to questions.  
 
Please see the links below for Ohio’s latest news and updates related to the Coronavirus: 
 
Ohio Department of Education - ​http://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Student-Supports/Coronavirus 
Ohio Department of Health - ​coronavirus.ohio.gov  
  
As we continue to navigate this challenge together, please visit our website or Triway Facebook page, 
@TriwayTitans, for the latest information.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nate Schindewolf 
Superintendent, Triway Local Schools 
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